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Dated 28
th
 August, 2012. 

To, 

The Commissioner-cum-Secretary, 

Food Supplies & Consumer Welfare Department, 

Government of Odisha, 

Bhubaneswar-751001. 

 

Dear Sir, 

        

Sub: Release of Custody & Maintenance chg. for KMS 2009-10. 
 

 Most respectfully, we enclose copy of letters dt.24.8.12 from M/s. 

B.D.Udyog and M/s. B.K.Food Products (P) Ltd, Kesinga, Kalahandi submitted to 

Managing Director, Oscsc Ltd., Bhubaneswar with a copy to your honour and our 

Association in the above matter. Sir, it is a long pending but very simple matter 

and the brief facts are as follows:- 

 

1. That during 2009-10 KMS, M/s. B.D.Udyog and B.K.Food Products (P) Ltd 

were given paddy for custom milling to the extent of Qtls. 86,934.63 and 

Qtls.85,312.62 respectively. 

 

2. That the entire resultant rice being Qtls.59,115.55 and Qtls.58,012.58 was 

delivered prior to the expiry of the relevant KMS (i.e. before 30
th

 Sept,2010) 

without even availing any extended period of delivery. Delivery of CMR due 

for KMS 2010-11 have also completed by both the millers. 

 

3. That a clarification on payment of Custody & Maintenance charges for KMS 

2009-10 was issued by OSCSC vide letter No.13212 Dt. 11.7.12 in view of 

resolution adopted by the Board in the 157
th

 Meeting held on 30.6.2012. 

 

4. That vide said clarification, the only conditions imposed were i) Delivery of 

entire CMR due of KMS 2009-10 by 15.2.2011 and ii) Completion of 

delivery of CMR due for subsequent KMS 2010-11 too. 
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In the view of above facts, both the millers namely M/s. B.D.Udyog and M/s. 

B.K.Food Products (P) Ltd, Kesinga are quite eligible to get payment of pending 

custody & maintenance charges on paddy for KMS 2009-10. 

 

 We therefore, most humbly request your honour to issue necessary 

instructions for release of payment to the above millers as well as to other millers 
of Kalahandi and all other districts who are eligible to get payment as per 

clarification issued by Oscsc Ltd. vide said letter No.13212 Dt.11.7.12. The matter 

has already been delayed and an early action in the matter is earnestly requested. 

 

Enclo: Copy of letters as above. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Copy to: Managing Director, Oscsc Ltd. 

Sd/-. 

 

(Santosh Kr. Agrawal), 

Secretary. 


